


DECK LOG ENTRY FOR JANUARY 1, 1965

00-04    As the New Year begins with the stroke of the clock
     Annapolis is here in number four dry-dock
     all of our services provided from the pier
     Norfolk Naval Shipyard supplying this year

     To the Randolph, Triton and the rest of the ships here
     we wish to all a “Happy New Year”
     Captain F. H. Price commanding officer Long Beach is SOPA today
     so our new year is started in a refreshing way

     We’ll hope for the best in 65’
     we’ll quicken our steps and lengthen our stride
     We’ll do all our tasks that has to be
     and live up to our motto “Voice Of The Sea”
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